Employee Newsletter

Cornerstone Ag Holdings, LLC

Migrant Housing!

Cornerstone Ag Enterprises has contracted with Kamps Construction for building 4 duplexes at Krader. Kamps built the existing 36 person unit at Krader with Bob VanHorn. The duplexes will be able to house 12 people in each for a total migrant housing licensed capacity of 48 people. The units are expected to be finished for July occu-



Resignation...

Scott Nagelvoort submitted, and the Cornerstone Ag Holdings Board of Directors accepted, his resignation effective Tuesday, February 20, 2018, from the position of Chief Executive Officer of Cornerstone Ag Holdings, LLC . For the time being, Cornerstone Ag will be managed by the Board of Directors consisting of Tom Bodtke, Larry Bodtke and Kay Treviño.

During Scott's employment, he performed his duties well, with competence and with dedication. Scott's contributions to Cornerstone were much appreciated. We wish him well in his future endeavors.



Welcome

The Cornerstone Blueberry Horticulture team has grown! Marc Holton will be starting this spring in the role of Trickle Irrigation Supervisor. He will be working with Nate Stafford and Jamie Postawa on trickle irrigation and fertigation. We are excited to have Marc on board!

Natalio Benitez Sebastian Sanchez 3/12 Buddy Hooper 3/14 Nathan Stafford 3/24

March 2018

The rainfall total in Grand Junction was 3.5" over the days of February 19 thru 21 with the majority of rainfall coming in a 24 hr. period. This is in addition to meltdown of 12-18" of snow, a possibility of frost in the ground causing more surface runoff.



Worker's Compensation

Update From

2/1/2018-2/28/18

No New Claims

0 Lost Work Davs



This picture was taken by Dan Stafford on February 22 of the fields around the home farm. Look at the flooding! This picture, from 400ft., sure puts into perspective how wet our surrounding areas are!

Boletin de Empleados

Cornerstone Ag Holdings, LLC

Marzo 2018

Nueva Vivienda para los Migrantes)

Cornerstone Ag Enterprises ha contratado a Kamps Construction para la construcción de 4 dúplex en Krader. Kamps construyó el edificio existente de 36 personas en Krader con Bob VanHorn. Los dúplex podrán albergar a 12 personas en cada uno para una capacidad total de 48 personas con licencia migratoria. Se espera que las unidades estén terminadas para la ocupación en julio.



Resignación....

Scott Nagelvoort sometió, y el Concilio Directiva de Cornerstone Ag Holdings aceptó, su renuncia efectiva desde el martes 20 de febrero de 2018, de el puesto de Director Ejecutivo de Cornerstone Ag Holdings, LLC. Por el momento, Cornerstone Ag será administrado por el Consejo de Administración compuesto por Tom Bodtke, Larry Bodtke y Kay Treviño.

Durante el empleo de Scott, desempeñó bien sus funciones, con competencia y dedicación. Las contribuciones de Scott a Cornerstone fueron muy apreciadas. Le deseamos lo mejor en sus esfuerzos futuros.



Felicitaciones!

a Misrrain Escalante sobre el nacimiento de su hija, Arianna, nacida el 6 de enero con un peso de 8 lbs y 20 1/4 "L.

¡Bienvenido!

¡El equipo horticultura de arándanos de Cornerstone ha crecido! Marc Holton comenzará esta primavera en el papel de Supervisor de Riego Trickle. Trabajará con Nate Stafford y Jamie Postawa en el riego y fertirrigación. ¡Estamos emocionados de tener a Marc a bordo!





Actualización de Compensación para Trabajadores del

2/1/18 a 2/28/18

No hubo reclamos nuevos

Ningún día de trabajo perdido

Natalio Benitez 3/10 Sebastian Sanchez 3/12 Buddy Hooper 3/14 Nathan Stafford 3/24

Lluvia, Lluvia y Mas Lluvia

El total de lluvia en Grand Junction fue de 3.5" durante los días del 19 al 21 de febrero, con la mayoría de las precipitaciones en un período de 24 horas. Esto se suma con las 12-18" de nieve derritido, una posibilidad es que el hielo causo más escorrentía.



Esta foto fue tomada por Dan Stafford el 22 de febrero de los campos alrededor del 'Home Farm.' Mira la inundación! Esta foto, desde 400 pies, seguro pone en perspectiva lo húmedas que están nuestras áreas circundantes.

Employee Newsletter

Cornerstone Ag Holdings, LLC

March 2018

Beeches Kitchen Remodeled

In the month of January, Amy and Aaron spruced up the Beeches Golf Club kitchen, with some paint and reorganizing.





Employee Assistance Program



GETTING THE HELP YOU NEED Call anytime for confidential assistance.

To reach a counselor for any of your EAP needs, call toll free: 800-252-4555 OR 800-225-2527 OR VISIT the EAP.com

COUNSELING BENEFITS Help with personal issues from relationships to stress and substance abuse.

WORK/LIFE BENEFITS Assistance for other personal, financial and legal issues.

INFORMATION RESOURCE BENEFITS Access a vast collection of self-help tools and articles.

LIFESTYLE BENEFITS Discounts to help with fitness, nutrition and weight management.

PERSONAL DEVELOPMENT BENEFITS Help balancing your work, life and career.

WELLNESS BENEFITS Information and resources to improve your overall wellness. Cornerstone has begun to remove the East 10 acres at the Andy Farm. We will be planting two new Berry Blue varieties in the fall of 2019. Buddy Hooper is doing the bush removal.



Cornerstone Ag currently has 16 employees renting company housing year round. At this time, there are no additional housing units available and there is no waiting list. If you want to be considered for housing when a unit becomes available, please complete a rental application now. Applications are kept on file and are reviewed when there is an opening. Applications are available at the office.

Beeches Church

Faith Fellowship of South Haven has rented the Beeches Church. They will hold their first service at the Beeches church on Easter Sunday, April 1. They will be cleaning, painting and moving in during March.

March Events

Larry and Liana Bodtke will be away February 26-March 2 for the Naturipe Meeting in Ft. Lauderdale, FL.

Tom and Arlene Bodtke will be away February 27-March 5 for the NABC/ USHBC in Salt Lake City, UT. and American Frozen Food Institute in Las Vegas.

Boletin de Empleados

Cornerstone Ag Holdings, LLC

Yaqina 2

Marzo 2018

odelación de la cocina en Beec

En el mes de enero, Amy y Aaron arreglaron la cocina de Beeches Golf Club, con un poco de pintura y reorganización.





<u>Programa de Asistencia Para los Empleados</u>

TotalCare

EAP CÓMO OBTENER LA AYUDA QUE NECESITA Llame en cualquier momento

para obtener asistencia confidencial.

Para comunicarse con un consejero sobre cualquiera de sus necesidades de EAP, llame gratis al: 800-352-4555 O al 800-235-2527 O VISITE theEAP.com

BENEFICIOS DE CONSEJERÍA Ayuda con problemas personales, desde las relaciones hasta el estrés y el abuso de sustancias.

BENEFICIOS DE TRABAJO / VIDA Asistencia para otros asuntos personales, financieros y le-

BENEFICIOS DE LOS RECURSOS DE INFOR-MACIÓN Acceda a una amplia colección artículos de autoayuda.

BENEFICIOS DEL ESTILO DE VIDA Descuentos para ayudar con la buena forma física, la nutrición y el control del peso.

BENEFICIOS DE DESARROLLO PERSONAL Ayude a equilibrar su trabajo, su vida y su ca-

BENEFICIOS DE BIENESTAR Información y recursos para mejorar su bienestar general.

Cornerstone ha comenzado a eliminar los 10 acres del este de la granja Andy. Plantaremos dos nuevas variedades de Berry Blue en el otoño de 2019. Buddy Hooper está eliminando arbustos.



Cornerstone Ag actualmente tiene 16 empleados alquilando viviendas de la compañía durante todo el año. En este momento, no hay unidades de vivienda adicionales disponibles y no hay lista de espera. Si desea ser considerado para la vivienda cuando una unidad esté disponible, complete una solicitud de alquiler ahora. Las solicitudes se guardan en el archivo y se revisan cuando hay una vacante. Las aplicaciones están disponibles en la oficina.

igiesia beeches

Faith Fellowship de South Haven ha alquilado la Iglesia Beeches. Tendrán su primer servicio en la iglesia de Beeches el Domingo de Pascua, el 1 de abril. Van a limpiar, pintar y mudarse durante el mes de marzo.

Eventos de Marzo

Larry y Liana Bodtke estarán fuera del 26 de febrero al 2 de marzo para la reunión de Naturipe en Fort. Lauderdale, FL.

Tom y Arlene Bodtke estarán fuera del 27 de febrero al 5 de marzo para el NABC / USHBC en Salt Lake City, UT. y el American Frozen Food Institute en Las Vegas.